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A Message from the Office 
With the visible signs of spring officially setting in, we look ahead to our final two months of our 
2019-2020 school year. As students, this helps to frame our attainment of goals set out at our first 
Report Card and to refocus our efforts as we apply and challenge ourselves through this last portion 
of the year. We very much look forward to witnessing the continued growth and achievement of our 
students during May and June. 

School Council 
Our next School Council Meeting will take place at 6:30 p.m. in the Learning Commons on Tuesday, 

May 14th. All are very much welcome to attend.  Whether you would be a new face or a regular 

member to our meeting – we’d very much like to see you there. Please note that if buses are 

cancelled for any reason then all meetings are cancelled, including School Council meetings.  

EQAO 
This year our Grade 3-6 students will write the provincial EQAO assessment for Reading, Writing 
and Mathematics between May 22nd and June 1st.  Please help your child to do their very best by 
marking these dates on your family calendar, try to avoid appointments that will cause your child to 
be absent or late, and maintaining a positive attitude about your child’s opportunity to shine. The 
data that EQAO generates ensures that all students are receiving the highest possible quality of 
education in our province. If you have any questions about this testing, please don’t hesitate to ask 
your child’s teacher. 
 

Education Week 
Between May 6thand May 10th we will be celebrating Education Week. Education week is a time to 

celebrate the many successes achieved by students and their teachers. Education Week activities 

in our schools may be found on the LKDSB website at:  

http://www.lkdsb.net/Board/Community/EducationWeek/Pages/default.aspx  

http://mcnaughton.lkdsb.net/Default.htm
http://www.lkdsb.net/Board/Community/EducationWeek/Pages/default.aspx


CLASS  

 

 

Track & Field  
Our Grade 4-8 students will participate in our exciting Track and Field Day at the CKSS Athletic 

Complex on Thursday, May 9th, weather permitting. Students are asked to come to school in the 

morning as usual for attendance, and we will walk from McNaughton P.S to the athletic complex. 

Please send your child to school dressed for the weather and with running shoes. 

The Optimist Club of Chatham will be selling hotdogs, fries, and drinks at CKSS, and students 

should bring a bag lunch with them as well. Parents are welcome to join us and cheer on our 

students from the grandstand seating area at the track.  Any cancellations for this event will be on 

the radio-CKSY-94.3 FM and our school Twitter Account- @mcnapseagles 

Important Upcoming Dates 
Date  Event   

May 9th   Track & Field at CKSS  

May 6th -10th  Education Week    

May 14th  School Council 6:30 p.m.  

May 20th   Victoria Day – No Classes 

May 22nd – June 1st  EQAO  


